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reminder for tellico village clubs
Please do not use the Poplar Springs Boat Ramp parking lot as a meeting 
location to drop off cars. In the summertime, many boaters with trailers need 
to use the space. If your club is looking for a good place to park, please call 
the Welcome Center at 865-458-7061 and we will help you determine a good 
location. 

poa meeting date changes and cancellations 
Golf Advisory Committee - Due to scheduling conflicts, this month’s Golf 
Advisory Committee meeting is cancelled. 

Public Services Advisory Committee - The PSAC meeting is changed from 
July 4th to July 11th. It will still take place at 9 a.m. in the POA Conference Room.

The July Board Workshop meeting has been cancelled. The July Board meeting 
will take place on July 18th. 

notice about the north entrance fountain
According to Public Works, the North Entrance fountain will be shut down 
about 10 days for maintenance. 
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shop tellico village

UPCOMING EVENTS AND MEETINGS
astronomy club meeting

muddy boots hike

The June meeting of the TV Astronomy Club will be one evening between June 11 and June 14 at the top of the 
Wellness Center hill (up by the water tower) for a star party.  If you are interested in more details, email Mary at 
mhgarnertn@yahoo.com (best) OR call Mary at 865-408-0337.

Join us on June 11th for an enjoyable 4.5 mile loop hike in the Cherokee National Forest. The highlight of the hike is 
Benton Falls, a beautiful and unique 65 foot waterfall over an interesting tier of rocks. Except for the stone descent 
down to the base of the falls, the walk is fairly flat on a wide trail. (If you prefer not to walk the full loop, it is only 
3.0 miles in and out to the falls.) After the hike we will eat lunch at the picnic area adjacent to the parking lot. We 
will meet at 8 a.m. and carpool from Chota Center. Hike leader is Ed Walinski, contact him for more information at 
570-236-2911 or edwalins1964@gmail.com

Tellico Village Fishing Club monthly meeting
The Tellico Village Fishing Club monthly meeting will be on Wednesday, June 13, 2018 from 7:00 P.M. to 8:30 P.M. 
at the Village Yacht Club (top floor). Club meetings feature fishing related guest speakers and discussions about 
various Club fishing activities and events. Visitors are welcome. For additional information, contact Club President 
Pete Young at 865 - 458 -1527.

hoa social
HOA Social is Tuesday, June 12th, 5:00 – 6:30 PM at the Yacht Club.  Sign up for community events.  Participate in 
the Raffle Drawing.  Stay for dinner with the group at the Yacht Club, if you choose.  For more information visit:  
www.hoatv.org

tellico cruising club meeting
The Tellico Cruising Club will hold its regular monthly meeting on Wednesday, June 13 at the Tellico Village Yacht 
Club, 5th floor gallery room. Social hour begins at 5 pm with the business meeting following promptly at 6 pm. All 
Tellico Lake boaters are welcome. Newcomers are welcome. For more information, contact Commander Casey Kelly, 
865-458-1928.

From now until December, we will be highlighting all Tellico Village Business 
Alliance (TVBA) members in the Tell-E-Gram. Each week, we will include 
a brief description and contact information for two to three businesses. 
Members of the TVBA are also listed on the TVPOA website and the group 
also has its own listing on TellicoLife. The TVBA Directory and Map has been 
delivered to all households in the Village and are available at the Welcome 
Center. Without further ado, we will present our Platinum Sponsor and first 
feature, SouthEast Bank:

SouthEast Bank – Platinum Sponsor
•	 SouthEast Bank is a platinum sponsor for the Tellico Village Business 

Alliance and is a community bank located at 262 Mialaquo Rd. SouthEast 
Bank offers a variety of financial services including flexible business 
financing options, fixed-rate home mortgages, consumer loans, excellent 
checking and savings choices, and wealth management services. 
Mickey Vaughn serves as the Mortgage Consultant for SouthEast Bank 
in Tellico Village. She has a vast knowledge of the real estate industry 
and mortgage finance industry with her many years of experience, and 
she thrives on helping people purchase the home of their dreams. She 
prides herself with developing one-on-one relationships and making 
sure that her clients are informed during every step. She specializes in 
construction-to-permanent loans with one-time closings, traditional 
purchases, refinances, and government loans. For more information, call 
(865) 458-4509.
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Don’t miss this opportunity to view the Builder’s Home Tour on Friday, June 15th. This event is free. All homes will be 
available to view from 1 - 5 p.m., except for 115 Tsuhdatsi Way. 115 Tsuhdatsi Way will be available to view from 1 - 4 
p.m. 
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Tellico Village Ladies Book Club
Join the Tellico Village Ladies Book Club on Thursday, June 14th at the Tanasi Clubhouse. Lunch will begin at 11:30 
a.m. and discussion begins at 12:15 p.m. We will discuss the fictional book “The Memory Keeper’s Daughter” by 
Kim Edwards. Discussion leader is Karen Erpelding. 

Tellico riders meeting
Thursday June 14, 2018, the Tellico Riders will conduct their monthly meeting at the Tellico Village Yacht Club. 
The club social starts at 5pm in the Yacht Club Bar. Followed by a meeting on the 3rd floor at 6pm. If you own a 
motorcycle, ride in East Tennessee, or would like to meet those that do, come join us.

At 7 p.m. after the meeting, it’s optional to join many of the Tellico Riders for dinner in the Yacht Club Dining 
Room. If you desire to have dinner, we recommend you place your dinner meal order during the Club Social 
Hour… tell them you are with the Tellico Riders. For additional information, please contact Dave Johnson, Director 
Tellico Riders at ae0e@hotmail.com

NEW JERSEY ROCKS - 2nd Annual POT LUCK PICNIC
Calling ALL former NJ residents now Tellico 
Village residents who wish to party! Join us at 
Tugaloo Pavilion on Saturday, June 30th from 
5:30 – 8:00 p.m. Bring a dish to share and wear 
your name tag! Cost is $5 per person. Make 
check payable to Marie Kelly and mail to 143 
Inagehi Way, Loudon, TN 37774 –this covers 
Pavilion rental & paper products. Payment is due 
by June 22nd. BYOB (NO GLASS) - boxed, cans, 
or plastic please. Come party with your Jersey 
Buds & Buddettes! For further info contact Suzy 
at 865-657-9052 or Marie at 865-657-3461.

Hike the East Lakeshore Trail in June 
Join us on June 19th when we hike 3 miles of the Glendale Branch of East Lakeshore Trail. We will gather at the 
Poplar Springs Boat Ramp parking lot at 9:00 AM, where we will car pool to the trail head. Hikers coming from 
from Kahite, can meet us around 9:15 AM at the Glendale Trailhead, which is off the Glendale Community Road. 
The East Lakeshore Trails are just across the lake and are one of the most beautiful and accessible hiking trails in 
East Tennessee and have been designated as National Recreation Trails by the Department of the Interior. If you 
would like to become more familiar with these trails and/or would just like to take a short 2 1/2 to 3 mile hike, 
then come join us on the 3rd Tuesday of every month. All of the monthly hikes should finish no later than 11:30 
AM. Your hike leaders will be Larry Elder and Jon Foreman. For additional information feel free to contact: Larry: 
lelder49@gmail.com or 865-657-9722; or Jon: for4man@charter.net or 412-337-5500

RUMMIKUB EVENING GATHERING OPEN PLAY
Want to play Rummikub? Join us for a fun night out on Thursday, June 21st 6:30 p.m. in Chota Rec Center. Bring 
your game & meet new friends! Never played? We'll teach you! For more information, call 865-657-9052.

hoa general meeting
The HOA General meeting on Thursday, June 28th will continue our focus on the elections that impact us.  Our 
Federal representatives impact multiple aspects of our everyday lives, such as  2nd amendment rights, appointees 
to the Supreme Court, budgets, taxes, Medicare, social security, and more.  This forum will feature candidates 
running for the office of US House of Representatives – 2nd district, which includes Loudon County.  Join us on 
Thursday June 28th 4-6 PM at the Community Church at Tellico Village to learn who you want representing you. All 
property owners are welcome! For more information, contact Ellen Fox at ellendfox@gmail.com  

Join the TV Ladies Bible Study on Thursday, June 14th. We meet the 2nd Thursday of every month at First 
Baptist Church. The topic we will discuss this month will be “Does God Answer the Prayers of Unbelievers.” For 
more information, contact Geri at 865-408-9725.

Tellico village ladies bible study
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coming up at tellico village university...
Complete course descriptions are found on the TVU website. You can register now for these TVU classes at
www.tvuniversity.org 

SocialMedia4Seniors Class Schedule at TVU
SocialMedia4Seniors is now affiliated with TVU as our computer application training provider. Registration 
is directly through SM4S; the link to their website for each course is found with the course description and 
requirements at the TVU website: www.tvuniversity.org

Payment to SM4S is made at the time of registration. Participants have expressed their appreciation for the very 
small classes as they get individual attention they need. Classes are filling; register now if you are able to attend. 
Complete descriptions and requirements for these remaining classes are found on the TVU website:
•	 Apple Basics. 10-12. June 28 & 29 at the Welcome Center
•	 Android Basics. 12:30-2:30. June 28 & 29 at the Welcome Center

rotary club meeting location change
Our Rotary Club will now be meeting at Rosy's Café. We will still meet the 2nd, 3rd, 4th, 5th, Thursdays 
of the month at 11:45 a.m. For more information, contact Sue Everson at 423-884-3369 or visit www.
TellicoLakeRotary.org

tellico village broadcasting
Several videos are now available to view on Tellico Village Broadcasting’s website. Click or copy/paste these links 
into your browser to view them. You can also access all videos on TVB’s website at 
www.tellicovillagebroadcasting.org 

•	 If you are unclear what the HOA is and does, or want to learn more how they get involved or answers to a 
myriad of other questions, then watch this month’s episode of “Your HOA”: https://vimeo.com/273742147

•	 Fire Department Open House - The fundraiser for your Tellico Village Fire Department. See your neighbors 
and hear what they have to say about this unique organization: https://vimeo.com/274109755

 
•	 Meet the “Veteran Next Door.” He/she is a neighbor and a Tellico Villager. This month US Army Colonel 

(Retired) Jim Hallihan shares the story of his almost 3-decade career that began in 1960. Don’t miss this 
episode of “The Veteran Next Door”: https://vimeo.com/272824823

 
•	 Learn the fascinating story behind the 6500-mile Motorcycle Ride for Young Life that is a fundraiser. Join 

Charlie Barnard the pastor at the Tellico Village First Baptist Church as he describes how he combines a 
motorcycle vacation with a unique fundraiser: https://vimeo.com/272381888

 
•	 Your Tellico Village POA strives to be open and transparent. If you missed the last POA meeting, then tune in 

and catch up with what your POA is doing: https://vimeo.com/272094837

Charter/Spectrum subscribers can watch this programming on channel 193 or on TVB’s website.

Below, you will find information about upcoming events at the Public Library of Tellico Village. If you are interested 
in learning more about upcoming events at the Library, contact them directly at 865-458-5199.

•	 Tuesday, June 19, 2018, 9:30-11am, The Origins of Tellico Village with Bo Carey, an encore presentation by a 
7th generation Tennessean and local historian. He will speak to the origins of Tellico Village beyond it being 
more than a simple real estate development. Its creation, planned by the TVA, was part of a controversial, 
comprehensive plan to bring jobs, higher income and economic development to Loudon, Monroe and Blount 
counties. This will be presented in The Public Library at Tellico Village Conference Room at no charge. Please 
call 865-458-5199 to preregister for this event.

library corner
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pet of the week: Meet willie! 
June is National Adopt-A-Shelter-Cat Month! Shelter cats and 
kittens are awesome buddies! Kitten season creates a tremendous 
population explosion-including adult cats, and animal shelters around 
the country are already flooded with cats in need of a home. You can 
make a major difference this season by saving a life and adopting 
your new best feline friend from the Monroe County Animal Shelter. 
ADOPT - DON’T SHOP!

Meet Willie. He’s a big handsome domestic shorthair mix, a male who 
just celebrated his 2nd birthday. He’s a gentle cat that loves affection 
and a nice perch to watch what’s going on outside. Willie gets along 
well with other cats, dogs, and children. He is litter trained, and while 
he enjoys his meals inside, he does appreciate the freedom to enjoy 
some fresh air. Sadly, his family has moved into an apartment that 
does not allow pets so Willie is looking for a new family to love.

Shelter needs: Lots of scoopable/clumping cat litter (Tidy Cat), paper 
towels, laundry detergent, copy/printer paper, bleach, Q-tips, cotton 
balls, and Original Blue Dawn All Purpose Cleaner. Office supplies are 
always needed!
 
The Monroe County Animal Shelter is at 170 Kefauver Lane in 
Madisonville (behind Wal-Mart) and is open Tuesday-Friday 11-4:30 
and Saturdays 11-2. The shelter is closed Sunday and Monday. Call 
423-442-1015 or check out all available pets on our website at 
www.monroecountyfriendsofanimals.org


